for our individual members will require considerable time and the clock is ticking. Adopting
earlier closure dates would make those efforts even more challenging.

The Commission will ultimately be responsible for approving those plans and holding utilities
accountable for protecting their workers during the clean energy transition. We appreciate the
Commission’s past focus on workers in recent dockets. As we move forward with Minnesota
Power’s Energy Forward plan, that focus will be increasingly important.

Respectfully,

Jordan Marquardt
Assistant Business Manager
I.B.E.W. Local 31
imarguardt@ibew31.com
218-220-0675.




